
 

Freshwater Weekly Bulletin 
Monday, October 15, 2018 

Upcoming Events & Activities 
October 18 Minimum Day – 12:30 p.m. Dismissal (Grades K-8) 
October 26 “Trick or Treat Street”  6-7:30 p.m. (Community Club Sponsored) 
October 31 Halloween Parade – 1:00 p.m. 
November 1 Minimum Day – 12:30 p.m. Dismissal (Grades K-8) 
November 2 SPIRIT DAY – Wear Blue and Get in the School Spirit – GO DOLPHINS! 
November 2 LEGO/GAME Night – 6:30 p.m. (Auditorium) 
November 5 Community Club – 6:30 p.m. (Conference Room) 
November 6 FEF Meeting – 3:00 p.m. – Room 2 
November 8 Digital Citizenship Night – 6:30-7:30 p.m. - Gymnasium 
November 12 VETERAN’S DAY (NO SCHOOL) 
November 13-16 PARENT CONFERENCES - 1:20 Dismissal All Week *(4 days for conferences) 

November 13 Board Meeting – 6:00 p.m. – Conference Room 
November 19-23 THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY (NO SCHOOL) 
December 3 Community Club – 6:30 p.m. – Conference Room 
December 6 Minimum Day – Early Dismissal (Grades K-8) 
December 7 HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE – 8 a.m.-4:00 p.m. – Freshwater Auditorium 

 
PARENT CONFERENCES:  First Trimester Parent Conferences will be held Tuesday through Friday,  
November 13-16

 

.  Dismissal all that week for Grades K-8 will be 1:20 p.m.  Conferences begin each day 
at 1:30 p.m. and will be 20 minutes in length.  Notices regarding scheduling will be going out on October 
22 to families that have more than one child attending Freshwater.   

HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE:

 

  The Freshwater Holiday Boutique will be held December 7 from 8-4 p.m.  We are 
looking for crafters who are interested in selling their HANDMADE CRAFTS.  No foot items, please.  If you 
are interested in participating, please contact Rachel Grosveld at 267-8315 for information or you may 
pick up paperwork in the school office from Mrs. Mintey. 

FEF FUNDRAISER: 

 

 A big THANK YOU to Sammy’s BBQ and Catering for allowing us to have a 
“Restaurant Takeover” last Friday.  Sammy and Sarah Vainuku, Freshwater Parents, volunteered to allow 
FEF to earn 10% of the money they took in at the restaurant between 11 a.m. and 8 p.m. which was a 
very generous offer appreciated by the Freshwater Educational Foundation and the staff and students of 
Freshwater School.  Special thanks to the many Freshwater families, relatives, and friends who attended 
this special event and the Vainuku family that was kind enough to match the funds raised for the 
Foundation to put towards various projects supporting Freshwater students. 

DOLPHIN CARDS:

 

  We are off to a great start towards bringing  the SKY DOME PLANETARIUM Assembly to our 
school!  If you haven’t ordered your card yet, please consider supporting our fundraiser.  For only $10.00, you can 
use our discount cards with 18 local businesses and take us a step towards our school assembly.  Cards can be 
purchased through our office or form sent home.  We are almost 1/2 of the way towards our 300 card goal ~ let’s 
keep up the momentum! 

ENTRANCE/EXIT GATES AT GYM PARKING LOT:

 

  It has been brought to our attention that some parents have been 
entering the Gymnasium Parking Lot via the Exit Gate.  We do not want an accident to take place so please help us 
by entering and exiting the lot from the appropriate gates.  Thank you for helping us correct this matter. 

LABEL YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN’S CLOTHING:

 

  Please be sure to put your child/children’s  names inside all of their 
new school sweatshirts and jackets.  Many were not claimed last year and have been donated to local charities.  
Also, be sure to check the school dress code when purchasing clothes for your child. 

LUNCH AND LUNCH CHARGES:  Please order and pay for lunches in the school office each morning. Lunches will 
be $3.25 again this year.  We again ask that children not charge lunches unless absolutely necessary due to the 
fact that numerous charges made last year were not paid.  If your child must charge a lunch, please send a 
written note with your child requesting a charge.  Thank you very much! 



  


